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Subject: Invasive Asian Carp

To Whom It May Concern,

Present efforts to reduce the Asian Carp risk with low impact activities such as recreational user education and monitoring are
redundant of similar failing actions used for reducing the spread of Emerald Ash Bore and Zebra Mussels.

The Asian Carp threat to our Great Lakes region requires a stronger approach that partners many government agencies, universities
and NGO's in identifying a variety of prevention opportunities on all levels. Such as, strategies, that create barriers in strategic
waterways, monitoring using “thresholds” at which the threat is no longer consider “low” and serves as a signal that taking action
on the identified prevention strategies is recommended, and prosecution to people who would bring live Asian Carp into the Great
Lakes region.

Thank you for your time,



